

SHUBHAM CHARITABLE ASSOCIATION

"

The Director,

NEIAH,

To,

Shillong, Meghalaya.

Sub-Thanks for conducting Medical Camp in Shubham Charitable Association on 9th May, 2022 and requesting you for further support to conduct more of such camps in various area of Shillong.

Dear Madam,

On behalf of the community and the entire team of Shubham Charitable Association, I would like to thank you for the Medical Camp that we have conducted on 9th May, 2022, Monday with the kind support of NEIAH and Ministry of AYUSH.

I offer my sincere thanks to Dr. Sammaia Papiah and Dr. Walebai R. Rymbai and their team that was present on that day to provide the best of the treatment to the patients. Its being a proud moment for us to serve the society along with such a great team of your organization.

I would also like to mention that the camp has made a great impact in the locality and we have received many proposals from the local people to conduct more of such camps in other areas of Shillong. In this regards, I would like to request you that kindly to allow us to conduct more of such Medical Camps on a monthly basis in other localities so that we can serve more people. Looking forward for your kind approval and support and willing to work together with the great team of NEIAH.

With thanks and regards,

Pushpa Bajai.

President, Shubham Charitable Association

Date- 25th May 2022

Head Office: OPP. KENCH TRACE BEAT HOUSE, RILBONG, SHILLONG-793004 (CONTACT NO.- 9436302721)